
Enloe General & Vascular Surgery Clinic

1600 Esplanade, Suite C

Chico, CA 95973

Phone: 530-332-4510 | Fax: 530-893-6986

Feb. 1, 2023 

Dear valued referring provider,

Enloe Medical Center’s General & Vascular Surgery Clinic has made some changes 
that will directly impact referrals, and we want to provide you with the most up-to-date 
information.

Denis Westphal, M.D., has retired from our clinic and is now working with the Enloe 
Wound/Ostomy & Hyperbaric Center. Though we are sad to see him go, we are excited 
to announce the onboarding of an additional vascular surgeon to meet the growing 
need in our community. We welcomed Mark Janzen, M.D., in late January. As vascular 
surgeons, we look forward to assisting in the care of your vascular disease patients. 
This includes carotid artery disease, aortic and peripheral aneurysms, peripheral artery 
disease, hemodialysis access and non-cosmetic varicose veins. We offer minimally 
invasive endovascular solutions and if necessary, open surgical options for these patients.

Currently, due to a high demand, our clinic is accepting referrals for vascular  
procedures only. General surgery referrals can now be faxed to one centralized location  
at 530-893-6060 and patients will be placed in the next available appointment.

For vascular surgery referrals, please continue to refer directly to our clinic, rather than to 
a specific provider, to secure the first available appointment. Referrals can still be faxed  
to 530-893-6986.

Thank you for your partnership in caring for our community, and please do not hesitate 
to reach out to us if you have questions.

Sincerely,

Dr. Bradley Dyniewski 	 Dr. Eugene Eddlemon	 Dr. Mark Janzen
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Vascular Surgeon	 Vascular & General Surgeon	 Vascular Surgeon
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